
 

 

 

Pandemic Update  
 

      January 1, 2021 

Dear Brothers and Sisters: 

The health and safety of IBEW Local 60 Members, our staff 

and families will remain our top priority. With the increase in 

COVID-19 cases the following temporary precautions will be 

effective January 1st, 2021 through January 31st, 2021. 

 

Our office will remain in full operation; however, We 

strongly encourage all IBEW Local 60 Members to conduct 
their business online, by email or phone. If you absolutely 

must come to the Hall Please call ahead to schedule an 

appointment. Staff will work with Members on an individual 

basis but walk in services are highly discouraged. Dues 

payments will continue to be accepted online by PayPal 
through the Local 60 website or by sending payment 

through the mail with a check. We will continue to monitor 

the COVID-19 situation and provide updates via our website 

and email. Local 60 Members can contact the Hall by phone 

@ 210-337-1741 or email through the website 

https://www.ibewlu60.org/, for an individual appointment. 

Any member needing to Sign or Resign during this period 

should go to the Local 60 website https://www.ibewlu60.org 



and click the Register tab. To obtain your place on the Book 

please call the Dispatch office. 

Please continue to follow the guidelines to 

protect yourself and others to prevent 

exposure to the virus. 

In Solidarity, 

Gary Aiken 

 

Business Manager / Financial Secretary 

 


